SDEV speaks to the media

Following is the transcript of remarks by the Secretary for Development,
Mr Michael Wong, at a media session after attending "M21 TV Programme at Book
Fair" today (July 19):

Reporter: Do you think this is the failure of the Government's supervision
because this is not the first case of lead in water?

Secretary for Development: I think at this moment we need to find out the
fact first. And also, I understand that the residents are concerned about the
quality of water. We understand their concern. So, the Water Supplies
Department is making arrangement to provide in-situ water support and we
think that will be available this afternoon. So, that's one thing we would
do. At the moment, I don't think it is right for me to make any speculation
as it is premature for the Government to speculate the reason of the
incident. At the moment, we would focus our efforts on finding out the facts.
Depending on the outcome, we would do our best to make sure that the water
quality is satisfactory.

(Please also refer to the Chinese portion of the transcript.)
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